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Hi Kelly,

I wanted to follow up on our RUE application in Hyak.  We have had a number of competing
priorities that have pushed off our work on this project, but we are still intending to move
forward with the RUE in the near term.  I am working with Ji Shon on this and our goal is to
get the resubmission of materials to you in July.  We wanted to check in and make sure you
know that the project is still active and also make sure that the long delay has not triggered
anything in the RUE process, and that a submittal in July will be fine from a process
perspective.  Please let us know any issues and apologies for the delays here.

Thanks
Ian

Ian Loveless   Director of Finance
evolution Projects   c.425.404.1811
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